
The IRBA invites you to an industry stakeholder    

webinar, facilitated by Khaya Sithole, where our   

stakeholders will have an opportunity to participate in a 

conversation to identify gaps in the broader financial 

reporting and governance ecosystem. 

The IRBA in partnership with its stakeholders wishes 

to contribute to rebuilding trust and restoring           

confidence in the accounting and auditing profession in 

a meaningful way. 

Collectively, through the webinar, we are seeking  

practical ways to identify and bridge some of the most 

critical gaps that impact on the effectiveness of those 

involved in the financial reporting value chain. 

 

Date:    Thursday, 20 April, 2023 

Time:   14h00 to 16h00 

Via:   Microsoft Teams 

Fee:  No charge to attend 

Click here to RSVP 
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Teams link will be issued to confirmed attendees prior to the event. 
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